

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCESKAGAWARAN NG KAPALIGIRAN AT LIKAS YAMAN



MEMORANDUM

FOR

ALL DENR EMPLOYEES

FROM

The Director

Climate Change Service and Gender and Development Office, in concurrent capacity

SUBJECT

ENROLLMENT OF DENR DAY CARE CENTER FOR

SY 2024-2025

DATE

13 June 2024

The DENR Gender and Development Office will opens school year starting on 05 August 2024 and the enrollment starts on 22 - 31 July 2024. In this regard, may we invite the DENR employees who are parents and also interested to enroll their children for the upcoming school year 2024 -2025. Also Parents and Teachers Orientation will be on 01 August 2024.

We are accepting the following students:

Nursery	3 years old
Kinder	4-5 years old

For inquiries, please send and email to Ms. Katrina Dalio with mail address: katrinadailo@gmail.com

Thank you very much for your usual support.

ELENIDA DR. BASUG

MEMO NO. 2024 - 540